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NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT 

The SLP Clinic and the affiliated interprofessional pro bono Chester Community Clinic are 
dedicated to upholding Title IX and committed to creating and sustaining a safe environment for 
all clients, students, faculty and staff. The clinics support and uphold Widener University’s 
commitment to diversity and non-discrimination as described in the Equal Opportunity, 
Harassment, and Nondiscrimination Policy (EOHN).  
 
 
I have been given the opportunity to review the Nondiscrimination Statement. I 
acknowledge this by my signature below. 
 
 

_____________________________________ 
Client Name 
 
_____________________________________   _____________________ 
Client Signature (legal guardian for those <18)   Date 

 


